
Submitter: Miranda Daviduk 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2965 

I am writing to urge to you pleaes support HB 2965-5. It's very important to me as an 

Oregonian that we do all that we can to protect Oregon's coastal waters from the 

harms of industrial agriculture. Science has proven that net-pen aquaculture of finfish 

causes both socioeconomic and environmental harms. We want Oregon to prevent 

an influx of such operations now that they are banned or seriously restricted on the 

rest of the West Coast. Let's join our neighbors, California and Washington and ban 

or seriously restric the use of net-pen aquaculture of finfish. This is why I am urging 

you to support HB 2965-5. 

 

 


